
GBN BOOSTER CLUB BOARD MEETING MINUTES
9/14/2022

Erin and Garry Denk opened the meeting at

MEETING ATTENDEES:
Name Position Attending

Erin Denk/Garry Denk President YES

Brian Lydon Public Relations YES

Cari Stoneburner Treasurer YES

Emily Horvath Secretary YES

John Catalano Athletic Director YES

Justin Cooper Asst Athletic Director YES

Matt Purdy Asst Athletic Director NO

Katie Walther Senior Banquet YES

Lisa Raju Spartanwear YES

David MacMillin Yard Signs YES

TBD Jamboree N/A

Emily Taylor Membership YES

Rhonda Schaller Co-Concessions Representatives YES

Connie Sellas Co-Concessions Representatives NO

Melissa Schmidt Co-Team Representatives YES

Patrice Bazianos Co-Team Representatives YES

Cari Stonebrunner Co-Booster Bash YES

Amy Schmarek Co-Booster Bash YES

Presidents Report
● Erin and Garry called the meeting to order at 6:05pm
● Welcome Amy to the Booster Board.
● Minutes from 8/10 were approved.



● First Football game wrap up: Ran out of stuff, but planned as best we could!
● Football grillers all retired 3 days before the game, so Garry, Dave, John Stonebrunner

and other volunteers will be handling grilling. If you or your spouse want to help, let us
know!

Athletic Director
● Updated the exec and team reps in the general meeting about FOB admissions for

football, basketball, sometimes wrestling
● Membership numbers are up
● District is trying to get a handle on Instagram accounts so John will be going to coaches

to see who is running Twitter and Instagram accounts; GBN Athletics site is the only
official site

● If you want any information posted about your team, send it to Asst. AD Purdy
● Homecoming Tailgate will be handled by Activities and people can go grab food at the

concessions stand if they want food
● GBN hosting Regional Boys Golf at Heritage Oak on Wednesday, Sept.28th
● Girls Golf Sectionals at Heritage Oak on Monday, Oct. 3rd
● Regional Boys Soccer at GBN on both Oct 18th (double header 4pm and 6pm) and Final

game Oct. 21st 6pm

Public Relations
● Nothing particular to report other than keeping up with team updates
● Helped Emily work on a membership post
● Good engagement with team reps sending Brian info
● 955 followers on Facebook, 434 Twitter followers
● Brian is happy to launch/takeover the Spartanwear Instagram account

Membership
● As of today, we have

Spartan 497 total $29,800
Silver 26 $3,250
Gold 28 $5,700
Total 551 members $38,770

● First home game, RJ Gravel (admin) helped make sure the keyfobs worked
● Sold 22 memberships at the first game because of the Square
● RJ also said he would work with Emily on an app
● New magnets have arrived and will be delivered
● We might consider a new magnet every year like GBS Booster does
● Some people did not pick up their gifts associated the Silver membership, so we might

consider giving them to the Gold members
● Maybe we should discuss scholarship memberships for families who cannot afford

memberships
● All of the Silver and Gold gifts have been delivered



Spartan Yard Signs
● Still working on them!
● Inquiring about new costs of the wood, reduced price on paint

Team Representatives
● Reps are allstars! They are taking charge, getting people set up for concessions
● October 15th Cross Country is requesting coffee for their tournament
● Girls swimming is only selling at indoor concessions
● Ted from Mario’s needs a four hour warning for pizza orders
● Need to track down the senior banners for tennis senior night next week
● Maybe we need to communicate with reps about telling their parents what Booster

donates to teams
● Please remember there are no teens or children allowed in the concessions stand to sell

during games
● We had reps from Golf, Football, Boys Soccer, Cross Country, Girls Swimming, and Girls

Volleyball attended the meeting

SpartanWear
● Parent Night sale was $3,500
● First football football game was $3,500
● Cheddar Up square will take things out of inventory while an in person sale is happening
● Save Ferris shirts are a HIT
● $9,300 worth of sales
● We now have a new D225 and new D27 family as additional vendors
● Selling Spartan chargers for games and into the holidays

Concessions
● October 15th Cross Country morning concessions need hot chocolate and coffee,

bagels, donuts for 1,400 runners and 750 fans

Booster Bash
● Booster Bash is the biggest fundraiser of the year
● March 11, 2023 is the tentative date for the event
● Cari and Amy are going to search for a few tentative locations and will present back to

the board next meeting

Senior Banquet
● Date will be Wednesday, May 31st
● Katie is going to look into Allgauer’s again for this year



Secretary
● No report

Treasurer
● Cari reported a $193,381 bank balance in the Booster account.
● GBN holding is at $48,809 from E Fund money, which will be combined into the Booster

account.
● $243,396 total
● As for income, concessions, membership etc. everything is going really well.

Respectfully submitted, Emily Horvath, Secretary


